
Year 6 Residential Trip 
Butcher’s Coppice 

Monday 20th-22nd May 2019 (tbc) 
Outdoor Activity Centre. 

 
 



Purpose of trip.  

• Experience an extensive range of outdoor 
learning, 

• Develop team building skills, 

• Develop confidence and perseverance, 

• Achieve new goals,  

• Life-long memories, 

• Time to relax (week after SATs week) 

• Write a recipe for success at Butcher’s Coppice. 



Here is a little taster of all the fun 
activities your child will experience: 

• Archery  

• Abseiling  

• Crate stacking  

• Bouldering  

• Gladiator Challenge  

• Agility Trail  

• Trampoline 

• Orienteering  



 
 
 
The residential trip to Butcher’s 
Coppice lasts three days.  A total cost 
of £55. 
 
 
Included in the price of this trip is; 

•  a range of outdoor education activities led by 
qualified staff, 

• 2 home cooked dinners (Mrs Mead), 2 lunches 
and 2 breakfasts, 

•  accommodation.  

 

  

 



General organisation. 
Monday 

Drop off at Butcher’s Coppice at 9am with 
luggage and packed lunch. 

Over the course of the day the children will 
experience 3 activities- e.g. high ropes, archery 
and team games. 

Dinner served at 5.30pm- spaghetti bolognaise.  

 



General organisation. 
Tuesday 

Breakfast served at 8am- cooked sausages and 
bacon/ toast/ cereal.  

Over the course of the day the children will 
experience 4 activities- e.g. abseiling , crate 
stacking, bouldering and cave bus. 

Lunch at 1pm- sandwiches, fruit and juice. 

Dinner served at 5.30pm-burgers and chips. 

Camp fire songs. 

 



General organisation. 
Wednesday 

Breakfast served at 8am- cooked sausages and 
eggy bread/ toast/ cereal.  

Over the course of the day the children will 
experience 3 activities-e.g. adventure 
playground, low team games and trampoline. 

Lunch at 1pm- sandwiches, fruit and juice. 

Children collected at 2.30pm 



Choice of payments 
 

• A full payment of £55 for the residential trip to 
Butcher’s Coppice by Monday 15th October 2018  

• A non-refundable deposit of £30 by Monday 15th 
October 2018 and plan to pay the rest of the 
payment of £25 by Monday 18th March 2019.  

 
If you have any concerns with regards to committing to any of the payment deadlines 
please speak to Mrs Garrod and inform her of the date when this payment can be 
paid. If you are experiencing financial difficulties or would like to discuss a different 
payment method, please make an appointment to see Mrs Tickel.  



Thank you 

Any concerns or queries about this trip please 
speak to a member of the Year 6 team. 

 

 


